
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: Monday, April 24th  
 
Time:  3: 00 PM 
 
Location: Media Center 

 
 

Professional & Technical High School 

Establishing Title I 
at PATHS 

PATHS is now a Title I 
school! Please join us to be 

apart of the creation and 
approval of the guiding 

documents for the  
2023 – 2024 school year. 

 

 


